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I AM NEUTRAL ON [HB 2290]. 

 

[HB 2290] is a good idea and I am supportive of its' concept  however...there is a lot 

of personal data being combined in cross referencing databases and the security 

measures are not fully discussed. 

 

Concerning the databases used in the construct and operations to address [HB 

2290]...are they immune from 'Hackers" foreign and or domestic? 

 

Public Records containing personal information will undoubtedly be part of the 

personal information collected and utilized.  How will Public Record information 

containing personal data be protected from Public Record Requests? 

 

David S. Wall 

 

Mr. Oregon Concurs...good idea but iron-out the security concerns. 


